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(425) 831-4100

FAX (425) 831-4110
Cascade View Elementary School


Jim Frazier, Principal






               34816 SE Ridge St

Emily Hays, Assistant Principal



                                        Snoqualmie, WA 98065 

Dear Parents and/or Guardians, 
We are excited to announce that we have partnered with the Snoqualmie Valley Community Network with the launch of the #BeKindSV campaign at Cascade View Elementary that reinforces the Portrait of a Graduate with the emphasis on Empathy.
To kick off our Kindness campaign, students will be hearing from Clark Roberts, the founder of Ultimate Vision (www.ultimate-vision.org). Ultimate Vision has a mission to inspire kindness in schools and communities around the world. All students will get to hear Clark’s inspiring personal story of losing his sight at the age of 24. Then each class will have a personal visit from Clark and his guide dogs for a more in-depth session on being kind the week of December 2nd. 
Background to the #BeKindSV campaign:

Positive school climate is key in establishing a foundation of regular, proactive support while preventing unwanted behaviors. #BeKindSV supports positive school climate by introducing, modeling, and reinforcing #BeKindSV and inclusion. This program is a universal support for all students, schoolwide. 
#BeKindSV Goals: 

Through the #BeKindSV campaign, students will:

· Practice using kindness behaviors with one another.

· Practice recognizing when others have been kind.

· Celebrate kindness within the school.

Through the #BeKindSV campaign, adults (school staff and parents) will:

· Practice reinforcing kindness behaviors.

· Practice recognizing when kindness behaviors are being used.

· Celebrate kindness within the school and the home.

Together, we will continue to grow our school into a positive, kind place for all!
As part of the Kick-off Assembly on December 2nd, your student will receive a #BeKindSV T-shirt of their own. We ask that students try to wear their shirts each Thursday to celebrate the kindness that they have shown and the kindness that they received during the week.
 

Sincerely,
 Jim Frazier, Principal
Emily Hays, Assistant Principal

